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August 20, 2022

Dear Alumnae of AMSV,

The tradition continues... Our dear Laure Clancy began every invitation with that phrase and
followed it up with this word: Memories. Each year, when possible, Alumnae gather and
celebrate in glorious Tuxedo Park. They share news, stories, tears, and laughter, even though we
may not have been at the Mount together. We hope you will be able to come to Tuxedo on
October 8th and celebrate every year and everyone!

On October 8, 2022, we will honor the 50th anniversary of the last graduating class of Mount
Saint Vincent in 1972. This group includes members of what would have been the Class of 1973
who upped their game to graduate a year early. This year also marks the 60th anniversary for
the Class of 1962, and the 70th for the Class of 1952!

Whether or not your plan to attend the luncheon, please take the time to carefully review
Pages 2 & 3 and return them as soon as possible to

Mrs. Jo-Anne Olszewski, 27 Grand Tour, Highlands, NJ 07732

PAGE 2: Luncheon R.S.V.P., Alumnae Directory Order ($10), and Donation forms
PAGE 3: Contact update form.

An AMSV Alumnae Directory* - Finally!

The directory planned for later this year will be available solely to members of our Alumnae
Association and only in print form. The cost of the Alumnae Directory will be $10 and can be
included with your R.S.V.P. You will have the opportunity to opt out of having your contact
information included in our AMSV Alumnae Directory on Page 3. However, the information we
currently have for you will be included if we do not hear back from you.

With Fondest Regards,

Jo-Anne Provenzano Olszewski, AMSV Class of 1963 Email: amsv63@gmail.com
Leah McBride Cherry, AMSV Class of 1963
Elizabeth Scafuro Webbink, AMSV Class of 1967

* Alumnae information is never shared outside of our Alumnae group without the express permission of
the individual. Class organizers may be provided - on a need-to-know basis - with electronic lists which
may not be redistributed.



AMSYV LUNCHEON - SATURDAY, OcT. 8, 2022, 11AM-3pPM, THE TuxeDO CLUB
R.S.V.P. by September 20

NAME: Please include the last name used at AMSV and Circle the “V” if vegetarian

Phone: Class Year 19

Additional Guests Names:

PAYMENTS AND DONATIONS

Be an angel! Support the incredible ministries of the Sisters of Charity.

Silver S25 » Golden S50 e Platinum S500 - S999 e St Elizabeth Ann Seton Donor S1000+

Non-deductible Donations to the AMSV Alumnae Association:

A large portion of donations made to your Association go to the Sisters after additional
expenses for the luncheon, printing and postage are covered.

Non-deductible donation S

Total number attending luncheon: =~ @ S$60each = §
Copies of the Alumnae Directory: @ S$S10each = S
Total $

Please make your check payable to AMSV Alumnae Association:

Deductible Donations to the Sisters of Charity (we will forward it for you):

A separate check must be made out to Sisters of Charity of NY: S (c)

My donation is in memory of:

D Check here if you wish your donation to remain anonymous

PLEASE TURN OVER TO PAGE 3




IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING THE AMSV ALUMNAE DIRECTORY

Our directory is set for publication by the end of the year! To receive your copy (print
copies only, no electronic transmission) we’ll need your mailing address. Ordering and
payment instructions are on Page 2. The information —your name, phone number, street
and email addresses — currently in our records will be included unless you opt out. Given
our limited “womanpower”, we cannot selectively include your information, e.g., an
email address but not your phone number or street address.

CHECK HERE IF YOU DO NOT WISH YOUR INFORMATION
TO APPEAR IN THE AMSV ALUMNAE DIRECTORY

Whether or not you want your information to be included in the directory, we would
appreciate your updating your information so we may keep our database current.

Class Year:

Name:

Street:

City:

State/Zip:

Country:

Phone:

Email:

Second Address Summer Winter Other
Address:

Even if you make no changes or do not plan to attend this year’s luncheon, please return
this form to Mrs. Jo-Anne Olszewski, 27 Grand Tour, Highlands, NJ 07732



